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Members of the Programme Quality Team considered the notes of a discussion at Curriculum Sub-Committee.  Attention was drawn to the possibility that students might graduate without achieving all their programme ILOs, given the fact that University Regulations did not require credit to be obtained in every module.  It was noted that if ILOs were tested across several modules, there was a greater likelihood that all students would achieve them.  It was noted that the AD(T)s and Jan were meeting within the next few weeks to discuss revising the guidance for departments on the preparation of programme specifications.  It was agreed that as part of the advice that might be offered after that meeting, departments should be reminded of the importance of good curriculum design and of taking care in the crafting of programme ILOs to ensure that students could still demonstrate achievement of all ILOs in spite of module failure.  Departments should take ILOs into account when assigning compulsory or optional status to modules, and in applying condonement.
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